


.                 The compounding guidelines advise that a copy of the formula for their compounded medicine (listing all
               active ingredients and their strengths, and all inactive ingredients) must be provided to the patient when

            requested (Guideline 13 Supporting informed patient choice). Providing patients with information about the
            ingredients in their compounded medicine will support patient choice and safer patient outcomes.

Q2.                  2. Do you agree that the formula for their compounded medicine must be provided when requested by
     the patient? Why or why not?

The formula should be provided to the patient, by knowing all the ingredients contained in the compound medicine they can then make an informed
decision to take it or not.

.             When providing feedback, please include the relevant guideline number/section that your feedback
 refers to.

.               The revised compounding guidelines include content that is specific to medicines compounded for animal
patients.

Q3.                      3. Is the new content that is specific to medicines for animal patients clear and helpful? Why or why not?

Yes, provides differentiation for pharmacists when considering compounding veterinary medicines compared to human medicines.

.             When providing feedback, please include the relevant guideline number/section that your feedback
 refers to.

Q4.                    4. Is there any content that needs to be changed, added or deleted in the revised guidelines? If so,
     please provide your suggestions and reasons.

No

Q5.                   5. Is the language of the revised guidelines clear and is the structure helpful? Why or why not?

Clear and concise

Q6.           6. Please provide any other feedback about the revised guidelines.

Nil



.             When providing feedback, please include the relevant guideline number/section that your feedback
 refers to.

.              The Board proposes to retire the Professional practice profile for pharmacists undertaking complex
             compounding, as a professional practice profile should be practitioner specific, describe an individual’s scope

             of practice and is not common to all pharmacists undertaking complex compounding. Individuals should
              develop their own practice profile by selecting the relevant competencies from the competency standards and

        customising them for use in their own practice setting.

Q7.               7. Do you agree with the Board’s proposal to retire the currently published    Professional practice profile for
   pharmacists undertaking complex compounding     ? Why or why not?

Yes, for the reasons outlined stated above.

.                   The Board developed the fact sheet to provide helpful context for members of the public and support their
   participation in this consultation.

Q8.                    8. Should the Board publish the fact sheet on its website for pharmacists and members of the public to
    access? Why or why not?

yes, promotes transparency

.                  Thank you for your feedback.  Please click on the NEXT button below to finalise your response.




